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From: Jemma Houlison [Jemma.houlison@lithgow.nsw.gov.au]
Sent: Friday, 9 August 2013 8:41:04 AM
To: Sherilyn Hanrahan
Subject: FW: Draft Local Environmental Plan

See below

Jemma Houlison
Administration Officer
Lithgow City Council
Tel: (02) 6354 9999 Fax: (02) 6351 4259

-----Original Message-----
From: Karina.Noel-Anderson@essentialenergy.com.au 
[mailto:Karina.Noel-Anderson@essentialenergy.com.au] 
Sent: Thursday, 8 August 2013 5:07 PM
To: Jemma Houlison
Cc: Ben.Pearce@essentialenergy.com.au
Subject: Draft Local Environmental Plan

Hi Jemma

Thank you for your below email regarding the LEP.

I am informed by Essential Energy's Property Department that as listed, the 
proposed will not adversely impact Essential Energy.

Kind regards

Karina Noel-Anderson

Karina Noél-Anderson
Environmental Programs Coordinator

(Embedded image moved to file: pic11084.gif)T: 02 6588 4876 | M: 0432 219
249 | karina.noel-anderson@essentialenergy.com.au
PO Box 718 Queanbeyan NSW 2620 | www.essentialenergy.com.au
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Dear Sir/ Madam

I’m following up on a letter that was sent to you earlier this month, regarding 
Council’s Draft Local Environmental Plan (LEP).
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This is  a reminder that the exhibition period will be closing on the 9th August
2013, and Council would appreciate your formal responses before this date.

If you require any further information please contact Sherilyn Hanrahan  on
(02) 6354 9906 or via email on Sherilyn.hanrahan@lithgow.nsw.gov.au

Kind Regards,

Jemma Houlison
Administration Officer
Lithgow City Council
Tel: (02) 6354 9999 Fax: (02) 6351 4259

Please consider our environment before printing this email.
The views expressed in this email are not necessarily those of the Lithgow City 
Council unless otherwise stated. The organisation does not warrant that this 
message is free of viruses or any other defect or error. This message and any 
files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of 
the individual or entity to whom they are addressed.
If you have received this message in error please contact the author.

_____________________________________________________________________
This e-mail has been scanned for viruses by MCI's Internet Managed Scanning 
Services - powered by MessageLabs. For further information visit 
http://www.mci.com

################################################################################
#####
This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential 
information. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete it and notify 
the sender. Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, 
and are not necessarily the views of Essential Energy.
################################################################################
#####

_____________________________________________________________________
This e-mail has been scanned for viruses by MCI's Internet Managed Scanning 
Services - powered by MessageLabs. For further information visit 
http://www.mci.com
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